
 

 

INFORMATION 

Western Power’s Technical Rules 

EXEMPTIONS TO WESTERN POWER’S TECHNICAL RULES 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published a notice provided by Western Power 
notifying the Authority of exemptions granted to its Technical Rules. 

Western Power is required under section 12.38 of the Electricity Networks Access Code 
2004 (Access Code) to notify the Authority of any grant, revocation or variation of an 
exemption under section 12.34 or 12.35(c) of the Access Code to its Technical Rules and 
the Authority must place the notice on the public register. 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 

Elizabeth Walters 
Assistant Director, Access 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
Fax: 08 6557 7999 

Media Enquiries 

Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 08 9381 2144 
Fax: 08 9381 3877 

 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
1 October 2013 
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